

August 25, 2016

## Dear Chief,

The Texas Department of Insurance and the Texas State Fire Marshal's Office would like to extend our congratulations on your achieving an ISO Class 2 rating. You are among the select few to achieve a Class 2 rating in Texas. The community has achieved one of the highest Public Protection Classification ratings awarded by the Insurance Services Office and approved by the Texas Department of Insurance, and are among the nation's best.

An improved PPC rating can effectively lower the cost of property insurance rates for residential and commercial properties within the community. The citizens should be proud of the overall services that make the community a safer place to live and work. As a result of better fire protection, you will see lower insurance rates.

This award is presented to the City/Fire Department in official recognition of outstanding dedication in providing exemplary fire protection services to the community. We would like to recognize that this could not have been accomplished without the support and dedication from the 911 Communication Center, the Fire Department, and the Water Departments.

Whereas we are only able to provide one plaque, additional plaques may be ordered by contacting Trey at Bat City Awards. The email is trey@batcityawards.com or by phone at (512) 302-1212. Class 2 – Mirror Plaque, Item # P4422

On behalf of the Commissioner of Insurance, David Mattax, and the State Fire Marshal, Chris Connealy, please accept this award for recognition of achieving your goal.

Please make sure all community officials and residents within your district are notified of the new Public Protection Classification rating for your community, and the effective date.

Sincerely,

Jesse James Williams Deputy State Fire Marshal

Jesse William

PPC Oversight Officer